REGULAR BOARD MEETING
VILLAGE OF TEUTOPOLIS
FEBRUARY 17,2021

The regular meeting of the President and Board of Trustees of the Village of Teutopolis,
Effingham County, State of Illinois, was held at Siemer Milling Company, 111 West Main
Street, February 17, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.

The President called the meeting to order and upon roll call the following trustees were
present:

Daniel Zerrusen------------ yes David Tegeler--------------- yes
John Mette-------------emnv phone Greg Oseland-------=-rn=--- yes
Jane Summers-------------~ yes Bernard Hartke-------------- yes

A hearing was held by the board to review the delinquent water bills. None of the persons
having a delinquent bill were present at the hearing. Since no one was present to give just cause
for being late the Village Foreman was instructed to disconnect their water on the 18™.

It was moved by Greg Oseland, seconded by Daniel Zerrusen and carried that the minutes of
the last meeting be approved as presented.

It was moved by Greg Oseland, seconded by Daniel Zerrusen and carried that the treasurer’s
report be accepted and placed on file.

It was moved by Greg Oseland, seconded by Daniel Zerrusen and carried that the board report
be approved and the February bills paid.

After reviewing the sidewalk bids for phase one of the prairie view subdivision the board
decided to table making a decision for two weeks.

Shannon Woodard reviewed proposed rate increases and other changes to the water and sewer
ordinances.  After discussing, board members approved the recommended changes and
instructed the clerk to contact the attorney to prepare ordinances reflecting these changes.

Ron Probst and Rich Hartke members of the Teutopolis for Tomorrow Bustling Economy
committee addressed the board regarding where additional industries and housing could be
located in Teutopolis. They asked that two members from the board join them in researching the
options that might be available for any expansions.

There was no further business to come before the board. It was moved by David Tegeler,
seconded by Bernard Hartke and carried to adjourn the meeting

Sharon Will, Village Clerk ‘GregvHe%, Vi&llage President




